
From: reginemac@roadrunner.com
To: DEP, MiningComments2016
Subject: Our opposition to the latest mining changes
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 8:48:15 PM

Dear Sir,

My wife and I continue to oppose these latest changes to the existing mining regulations. It just does not go far
 enough
in protecting both the environment and the tax payer when a catastrophe occurs.  Being that mining in such a fragile
 area
as Bald Mountain, there is a good chance that would happen.  Don't want to make the long trip down to Augusta
 from Easton
but will if need be.

 Sincerely, John & Regine McIntyre
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